
From: Scott Hubay
To: Don Campbell
Cc: Mark Shonkwiler
Subject: Re: MUR 7792 (Alaina Shearer for Congress)
Date: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 8:04:06 AM

Good morning, 

I'm interested in pre-probable cause reconciliation, and am in the process of finding legal
counsel to represent me in this matter. Could you please send me a legal counsel appearance
form, if there is one? More broadly, could you please give me a call at  Me
and my firm was blindsided by this decision and situation, and I want to learn more about the
process. I left you a voicemail on Monday this week as well, is there a time that works best for
you? 

Best,
Scott Hubay

On Fri, May 13, 2022 at 5:02 PM Don Campbell <dcampbell@fec.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon Mr. Hubay,

 

Attached please find a Reason to Believe letter from the Commission regarding Alaina
Shearer for Congress, and the attached Factual and Legal Analysis and proposed
Conciliation Agreement.

 

Best,

Don Campbell

 

 

Donald E. Campbell

Attorney

Office of General Counsel

dcampbell@fec.gov
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-- 
Scott M. Hubay, Esq. (he/him/his)
Hubay | Dougherty
(216) 282-6732
scott@hubaydougherty.com
www.hubayllc.com
Get on my schedule

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This email, and any attachments thereto, is intended for use only by the addressee(s) named
herein and may contain confidential information, legally privileged information and attorney-client work product. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email, and any
attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by email, telephone or
fax, and permanently delete the original and any of any email and printout thereof. Thank you.
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